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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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Wednesday 27th April 2022 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Reports for our Reception to Year 6 children will be sent out later today on Class Dojo. If you still 
don’t have a Class Dojo account, reports will be emailed to you. 
 
Reception reports cover personal development, characteristics of learning, literacy and 
mathematics. 
 
Reports for Years 1 to 6 cover personal development and all aspects of the curriculum. In each 
area your child’s teacher has identified whether or not your child is on track to meet end of year 
expectations. There is also an attitude/effort grade for each curriculum area. This could either be 
‘excellent’, ‘good’ or ‘needs to improve’. 
 
Please don’t panic if your child is not on track to meet end of year expectations. Your child’s 
teacher will be supporting your child to ensure that they make good progress. 
 
At the end of the summer term, we will report on whether or not your child has met end of year 
expectations and also Year 1 phonics screening results and Year 2 and 6 SAT results. 
 
On My Child at School, you will be able to see your child’s current attendance for the year. The 
average attendance for the school, up to the end of the spring term, is 94.8%. Our average 
attendance is usually higher, however, the pandemic has still been having an impact on 
attendance this year.   
 
If you have any questions about your child’s report, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with your 
child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett    

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

